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Cummins Township Master Plan released for public comment

Stage 2 of community consultation for the draft Cummins Township Master Plan is now 
open.   

Planning consultants Holmes Dyer are conducting the second stage of community 
consultation on the draft plan on behalf of Lower Eyre Council. The project team along with 
Council have been undertaking a master planning exercise which aims to identify 
opportunities and constraints for key areas including: 
 Open space; 
 Housing; 
 Cummins Institute, community and tourism infrastructure; 
 Main street enhancements and rail corridor; and 
 Road, traffic and infrastructure upgrades. 

Following the first stage of consultation which occurred in October 2022, feedback was 
collated and reviewed to inform the actions and recommendations set out in the Master Plan 
and Implementation Strategy. 

The purpose of the second stage of consultation is to raise community awareness of the 
proposed draft Master Plan initiatives, actions and recommendations and encourage 
feedback from the community on the priorities, timeline and types of identified outcomes. 

You can view the relevant documents, including a fact sheet on Council’s website.   

HAVE YOUR SAY 
View the draft Cummins Township Master Plan on Council’s website and share your 
thoughts by completing the online survey, or come along to the community drop-in session. 

Online Survey 
Available on Council’s website, the survey closes at 5pm Monday, 24 July 2023. 

Drop-In Session 
Holmes Dyer is hosting a drop-in session where you can find out more information about the 
key findings of the draft Master Plan and provide verbal feedback. 
Where: Cummins Institute 
When: Friday, 7 July 2023, any time between 10:30am and 1:30pm 

Enquiries: 
mail@dclep.sa.gov.au


